14<sup>th</sup> December 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

As we approach the end of a very successful and busy term in Year 4, we would like to take the opportunity to provide you with some information about events taking place next week.

## Games Afternoon – Monday 18<sup>th</sup> December

On Monday afternoon, we would like to invite the children to bring in a game from home to share with their friends. Ideally, this should be one that can be played with others, nothing too valuable or precious and <u>no electronic devices</u> please. Games should be brought into school in the morning, in a named bag, and will go home that evening.

## Year 4 Party – Tuesday 19th December

The children (and staff) are very much looking forward to their Christmas party. Children are welcome to come into school in their party clothes or bring them in a bag to change into after lunch. Thank you to parents that have signed up for party food; lists are outside classrooms to ensure an even spread of food for all pupils.

## Centre for Life Trip - Wednesday 20th December

For the trip, children need to wear their school sweatshirts / cardigans but can wear jeans / other warm trousers. Please ensure that children have a warm coat, thick socks and gloves (they will not be permitted onto the ice without gloves). They will need a packed lunch but no spending money, as we will not be visiting the gift shop. We will return back to school for 3.15pm.

We would like to thank you for your support this term. If you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to pop in and speak to us.

Merry Christmas

Year 4 Team